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This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this Mrcog Past Papers Answers by online.
You might not require more get older to spend to go to the books establishment as capably as search for them. In
some cases, you likewise accomplish not discover the declaration Mrcog Past Papers Answers that you are looking
for. It will no question squander the time.
However below, when you visit this web page, it will be therefore unquestionably easy to get as with ease as
download lead Mrcog Past Papers Answers
It will not bow to many grow old as we accustom before. You can pull off it though play a role something else at
house and even in your workplace. so easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we allow below as
competently as review Mrcog Past Papers Answers what you when to read!

SBAs and EMQs for MRCOG II Chinmayee Ratha 2016-02-15
This book is a comprehensive collection of questions in
the “single best answer (SBA)” format for the MRCOG2
theory exam. This new format has been introduced in the
exam paper from March 2015 and most candidates are still
getting used to the change. This book will provide them
ample opportunity to familiarize themselves with the
concept and then practice answering the questions based
on almost all subjects included in the MRCOG 2 theory
syllabus. Preparing for the MRCOG2 exam is a daunting
task for all Obstetrics and Gynecology doctors. The
college constantly reforms the exam structure in an
effort to optimize the evaluation process. The endeavor
of the authors is to equip the candidates with a vision
of the holistic nature of the exam so that they master
the art of answering SBA questions.
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MRCOG Part 2 Success Manual Khaldoun W. Sharif
2007-10-24 This title is directed primarily towards
health care professionals outside of the United States.
It contains up-to-date information on MRCOG exam
regulations, training requirements, systems and
techniques, as well as a full range of questions with
detailed answers for all current and future components
of the exam. These include MCQs, Essays, OSCEs and EMQs
(extended matching questions) - the newest component of
the MRCOG Part 2 exam. This book provides everything a
candidate needs to pass Part 2 MRCOG - it is the
ultimate survival guide.
MRCOG Part 1: 400 SBAs Katherine Andersen 2016-07-31
Reflecting recent changes to the exam, MRCOG Part 1: 400
SBAs has been completely updated to include questions
and answers in the SBA format only. With 25% new
content, MRCOG Part 1: 400 SBAs offers the most up-toDownloaded from gestionandohijos.com on August 12, 2022
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date and comprehensive set of practice questions for
trainees preparing for the MRCOG Part 1 exam. Chapters
are mapped to the syllabus to deliver structured
revision in all the key topics tested in the exam.
Featuring a wealth of practice questions and fully
descriptive answers, this book provides the essential
revision text to maximise chances of exam success. 400
single best answer questions, reflecting the breadth of
topics encountered in the actual exam Answers feature
concise descriptions to consolidate knowledge and
understanding Extensive evidence-based referencing to
relate theory to clinical practice Previous edition
published June 2013 (9781907816369)
mrcog part 2 total guide khaled khaldoun sharif
Extended Matching Questions for MRCOG Part 2 Maneesh N.
Singh 2007 Provides comprehensive practice of EMQs introduced as part of the MRCOG 2 exam from September
2006. This work features more than 40 themes split
between obstetrics and gynaecology, each with 3-5
questions covering various aspects of the MRCOG 2
syllabus. It contains comprehensive explanations and
detailed teaching notes for every question.
Essential Revision Notes for Part 2 MRCOG Maneesh Singh
2008 The MRCOG Part 2 examination is perhaps one of the
hardest professional examinations for the medical
profession. This text outlines essential examination
knowledge. It offers the reader insight and knowledge on
each area of obstetrics and gynaecology. It provides
notes on audit, development of protocols, incident
reporting and risk management.
Part 3 MRCOG Lisa Joels 2016-09-15 Written by two
experienced RCOG examiners, both of whom have been
involved in the development of the new Part 3 MRCOG
examination, this book is essential reading for any
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trainee preparing to sit the exam. The authors clearly
describe the breadth and depth of the curriculum modules
and the professional behaviours that will be assessed in
the five clinical skills domains. The text includes
written examples of every module, links to eight videos
showing candidates attempting four real Part 3 tasks,
examiners' comments, and a detailed discussion of each
example. The content will help candidates understand
what is required to pass the examination and how to
demonstrate their knowledge and skills to best effect.
The book will also be useful for trainers preparing
their trainees for the new exam. Based on the principles
of good medical practice, there are practical tips here
for doctors and obstetricians at all levels.
MCQS for Part 2 MRCOG David J. Owen 2012 The Part 2
MRCOG is one of the most challenging postgraduate
examinations in medicine and recent changes bring focus
to more MCQs and evidence-based questions. Passing the
exam requires not just knowledge' but mastery of
examination technique. This book provides the unique
opportunity not only to practice up-to-date MCQs
extensively sourced from the RCOGs suggested reading
material, but to consolidate knowledge through its
concise notes accompanying the answers. Traditionally
difficult topics are given special emphasis and all
explanatory notes are methodical and evidence-based ideal for both exam practice and revision.
MRCOG Part 1: 550 SBAs and MCQs Katherine Andersen
2013-06-14 Reflecting the new exam format, MRCOG PART 1:
550 SBAs AND MCQs offers the most up-to-date and
comprehensive coverage of practice questions, for
trainees preparing for the MRCOG Part 1 exam. Presented
in a clear layout, chapters are mapped to the syllabus
to deliver structured revision in all the key topics.
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Featuring a wealth of practice questions and fully
descriptive answers, this book provides the essential
revision text to maximise chances of exam success. 550
questions, reflecting the breadth of topics encountered
in the actual exam Answers feature concise descriptions
to consolidate knowledge and understanding Extensive
evidence-based referencing to relate theory to clinical
practice Includes two complete mock papers to practice
and improve exam technique Visually-enhanced answers to
improve understanding of key concepts
MRCOG Part 2: 500 SBAs and EMQs Rekha Wuntakal
2017-11-09 Reflecting recent changes to the exam, MRCOG
Part 2: 500 SBAs and EMQs, Second Edition has been
completely updated to include questions and answers in
the new SBA format. With over 50% new content, MRCOG
Part 2: 500 SBAs and EMQs offers the most up-to-date and
comprehensive set of practice questions for trainees
preparing for the MRCOG Part 2 exam. Chapters are mapped
to the syllabus to deliver structured revision in all
the key topics tested in the exam. Featuring a wealth of
practice questions and fully descriptive answers, this
book provides the essential revision text to maximise
chances of exam success. Key Points 500 questions,
comprising 250 SBAs and 250 EMQs, reflecting the breadth
of topics encountered in the actual exam Questions
structured around MRCOG syllabus core modules, ensuring
complete coverage for the exam Answers feature concise
descriptions to consolidate knowledge and understanding
Extensive evidence-based referencing to relate theory to
clinical practice Visually-enhanced answers to improve
understanding of key concepts
Get Through MRCOG Part 2: MCQs Paul Ayuk 2007-11-12 Get
Through MRCOG Part 2: MCQs covers the breadth and depth
of the MRCOG Part 2 examination syllabus and is an
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essential revision tool for candidates preparing for
this examination. The comprehensive and wide collection
of practice questions is designed to help the candidate
test and assess their knowledge of the subject, aiding
them in thorough preparation for the exam. The text
contains 750 multiple choice stems, each with around
four associated questions, providing the reader with a
total of 3000 individual questions with which to test
themselves. The material is divided up by subject area,
allowing candidates to test their knowledge on a
particular topic. The 13 'modules' are followed by two
mock papers, each containing a selection of questions on
different subject areas, which the reader can attempt
under timed conditions. Answers are provided, with
useful explanatory information for all questions to help
the reader understand why their answer is right or
wrong. The author, Paul Ayuk, was clinical lecturer in
obstetrics and gynaecology at Oxford University for 6
years and has run an on-line MRCOG course for over 5
years, assisting over 8000 candidates worldwide.
Complete Revision Guide for MRCOG Part 2 Justin C. Konje
2019-12-17 The examination for Membership of the Royal
College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists (MRCOG)
remains one of the most internationally recognised
postgraduate examinations in the specialty. Over the
years, the examination has evolved in keeping with
changes in medical education; the Part 2 examination now
consists of two papers made up of Single Best Answer
(SBA) questions and Extended Matching Questions (EMQ).
This invaluable resource consists of 400 SBA questions
(200 in Obstetrics and 200 in Gynaecology), followed by
400 EMQs (200 in Obstetrics and 200 in Gynaecology),
grouped into papers, to provide enough material to guide
preparations and to give some practice experience of the
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examination formats. All the questions have answers with
explanations and sources of evidence. In preparing for
the examination, candidates should make repeated
references to these sources of evidence. There is also
general advice on how to prepare for the examination and
discussion of the reasons why trainees fail the
examination.
SBAs for the MRCOG Mirka Slavska 2017-09-04 The Part 2
MRCOG exam consists of single best answer questions
(SBAs) and extended matching questions (EMQs). It is
vital that candidates have revised in accordance with
the recommended syllabus and practiced relevant
questions for the exam. The 3 authors of SBAs for MRCOG
Part 2 have all recently sat the exam themselves, and
were therefore able to identify gaps in the SBAs that
previously were not addressed or assessed by available
literature. This book provides questions and answers,
explanations and references, which cover every subject,
including clinical governance, statistics, colposcopy
and HPV, oncology, fertility, urogynaecology and
maternal mortality. SBAs for MRCOG Part 2 is divided in
two parts: questions and answers. The first part
contains over 300 questions covering 18 recommended
modules. These are then followed by mock gynaecology and
obstetrics exams, each with the requisite 50 questions.
The second part gives the answers to each question, as
well as a thorough explanation and also an up to date
reference for further reading. This book can be used for
individual reading or as source material for group
revision.
Single Best Answers for MRCOG Part 2 Brian A. Magowan
2016-09-19 Passing the MRCOG Part 2 exam is essential to
complete further training in O&G, both in the UK and for
many doctors across the world. There are two annual
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sittings in the UK, plus the candidates sitting in
Bangaldesh, Egypt, Hong Kong, India, Iraq, Jordan,
Malaysia, Pakistan, Saudi Arabia, Sudan, UAE, West
Indies and China. It is a notoriously difficult exam,
with a pass rate of c. 20%. From March 2015 there will
be a change to one of the two written papers for MRCOG
Part 2. Single best answer questions (SBAs) a new format
– worth 40% of the total Part 2 mark. This book consists
of 200 questions in the new SBA exam format, and will
present a question followed by a detailed answer and
feedback.
Get Through Mrcog Part 2: Short Answer Questions Euan
Kevelighan 2018-09-18 Get Through MRCOG Part 2: Short
Answer Questionsis an essential revision guide for
candidates preparing for the MRCOG Part 2 exam. This
comprehensive collection of practice Short Answer
Questions (SAQs) is designed to help candidates test and
assess their own knowledge, aiding thorough preparation
for the exam. The book opens with an introduction to the
exam and includes advice on how to prepare for it,
information on what to expect, and guidance on how to
write excellent answers. This is followed by two
sections: the first provides a wide range of SAQs
divided into obstetric and gynaecological topics, and
the second presents six practice exams set out in the
format of the actual exam. For each question, the
authors highlight the key words in the question,
followed by a brief essay plan and then give a worked
example answer. The specimen answers indicate how many
marks the candidate would obtain for each point made,
and are supplemented with valuable extra information and
further reading, to enhance understanding and aid
further revision. with valuable extra information and
further reading, to enhance understanding and aid
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further revision.
Obstetrics and Gynaecology for Finals, DRCOG and MRCOG
Janice Rymer 2009 This examination and revision guide
comprehensively tests knowledge at all levels in
obstetrics and gynaecology. The wide-ranging sample
questions have detailed answers to provide proper
explanation and aid understanding, and the variety of
question formats prepares students for all possibilities
in the examination. The best of five question format is
ideal for DRCOG candidates, the EMQs prepare the MRCOG
candidates, and the MCQs will test both DRCOG and MRCOG
candidates. The book is also highly recommended for
undergraduates preparing for their finals, who will
welcome the sample best of fives and EMQs now that
essays and short answer questions are becoming a thing
of the past.
Mastering Single Best Answer Questions for the Part 2
MRCOG Examination Adel Elkady 2017-05-31 This
comprehensive question-and-answer resource covers all
aspects of the curriculum for the Part 2 MRCOG
examination. Candidates are given the opportunity to
practise the Single Best Answer question style, to cover
the content they will encounter in the examination and
to assess their knowledge. As consultants actively
engaged in the writing of the Part 2 Single Best
Answers, the authors and editor have provided directly
applicable questions. Candidates to review the syllabus
in an organised, systematic manner, with comprehensive
explanations for each answer. This title also includes
new sections on ethics, training, audit and clinical
governance. Mock exams are also available online to
familiarise candidates with the real-life examination.
The detailed answers, evidence and comprehensive list of
references offer an excellent training and reading
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source for all candidates preparing for the Part 2 MRCOG
examination.
SBAs and EMQs for the MRCOG Part 2 Shreelata Datta
2015-07-30 Specifically designed for the MRCOG exam part
2, SBAs and EMQs for MRCOG Part 2 will offer 500
questions mapped closely to the Royal College of
Obstetrics and Gynaecology curriculum to help candidates
prepare for the newly adapted exam. This book features
250 Single Best Answers multiple choice questions and
250 extended matching questions with explanations and
sources for further reading, ensuring effective selfassessment of knowledge and preparation for exam
conditions. Providing a thorough assessment of the
reader's knowledge of Obstetrics and Gynaecology this
revision book will give candidates up to date and
realistic preparation for the MRCOG exam part 2.
SBA Questions for the Part 2 MRCOG Amanda Jones
2015-02-26 SBA Questions for the Part 2 MRCOG contains
two hundred practice single best answer questions and
explanations accredited by RCOG.
Get Through MRCOG Part 2 Kalaivani Ramalingam 2019-09-18
This book provides those studying for the MRCOG Part 2
examination with welcome practice in answering Extended
Matching Questions (EMQs). Updated throughout to map
onto the MRCOG syllabus from September 2016, the book is
designed to test the candidate's theoretical and
practical knowledge of obstetrics and gynaecology. An
introductory section on exam techniques is followed by a
collection of 41 EMQ themes, split into obsterics and
gynaecology. The questions are based on common clinical
scenarios and cover a variety of topics. Answers are
included after each topic, and these include explanatory
material and useful references.
MRCOG: Part 1 Mcqs Khaldoun W. Sharif 1995 This
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excellent review guide contains 500 questions and
answers organized by the 12 topics covered on Part 1 of
the MRCOG examination. Also provides advice on how to
approach the exam, and an appendix featuring Detailed
Instructions for the Multiple Choice Question Papers
issued by the RCOG. Written by a distinguished team of
authors.
SAQs, MCQs, EMQs and OSCEs for MRCOG Part 2, Second
edition Justin Konje 2009-03-27 This book established
itself in its first edition as the definitive 'one-stopshop' revision aid; the only one available to encompass
all elements of the MRCOG Part 2 examination in a single
volume. Now incorporating practice EMQs as well as the
standard question types, this second edition will ensure
that it retains its place on the 'must-have' list for
every candidate preparing for this exam. Concentrating
on testing the candidate's theoretical and practical
knowledge as recommended in the current MRCOG syllabus,
the book tests the trainee with questions in obstetrics
and gynaecology and those aspects of medicine, surgery
and paediatrics relevant to the practice of both. The
book is divided into four key parts, one for each style
of question, each of which opens with an introductory
section on how to approach the exam and, crucially, how
to fail it. # Part 1 provides a series of short answer
practice papers. Common mistakes are highlighted as well
as a list of key points required to get full marks. A
sample answer is given for each question # Part 2
contains a mock paper for the MCQ part of the exam,
containing 225 questions with answers and helpful
annotations # Part 3 introduces the EMQ, giving the
reader 40 questions in the style of the examination,
together with answers and explanatory notes # Part 4 is
devoted to the OSCE, with descriptions of 20 sample
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stations assessing different aspects of clinical
practice, advice on how to tackle these, and suggested
marking schemes. Throughout, questions have been
designed to test factual knowledge and understanding,
problem-solving ability, and clinical and communication
skills.
MRCOG : Part 2 MCQs Khaldoun W. Sharif 1997 This new
review guide contains approximately 500 multiple choice
questions on obstetrics and gynecology. Each question is
followed by the correct answer and an explanation of the
answer. A PC disk accompanies the book, enabling the
reader to take several practice tests under exam
conditions.
Past Papers MRCOG Part Two Multiple Choice Questions
MRCOG Examination Committee 2004-06-01 The Part 2 MRCOG
consists of three question formats: multiple choice
questions (MCQs), extended matching questions (EMQs) and
short answer questions (SAQs). This book provides a
verbatim transcript for the MCQ element of each of the
10 papers set between 1997 and 2001, giving candidates
the opportunity to test their knowledge and preparedness
for the examination against real questions.
MRCOG II Short Essay Questions Parveen Abedin 2008-04-15
MRCOG Short Essay Questions is the essential aid for all
trainees studying for the membership examination of the
Royal College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists. This
book contains 150 short essay questions, clearly
structured to facilitate both learning and practice.
Questions are divided primarily into obstetrics and
gynaecology and secondly by main topics such as
infertility, operative gynaecology and antenatal care.
The answers are written in the form of bullet points; a
format that not only clearly identifies the key points
but also emulates the structure of the model answers
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given to the examiners by the RCOG. Khaldoun Sharif is a
consultant in obstetrics and gynaecology at the
Birmingham Women’s Hospital, and has a proven track
record as an author of MRCOG revision books. His coauthor, Parveen Abedin recently passed the examination
and has therefore provided invaluable insights that have
ensured the content is both appropriate and up-to-date.
MRCOG Part 3: 50 Clinical Tasks Vikram Sinai Talaulikar
2019-12-31 MRCOG Part 3: 50 Clinical Tasks is the ideal
revision guide for candidates preparing for the MRCOG
Part 3 examination. Tasks are arranged according to the
MRCOG Part 3 syllabus and include detailed answers,
while a separate full mock circuit allows candidates to
practice under exam conditions. Presenting guidance on
how skill domains are tested using task examples and
featuring all different task formats likely to be
encountered in the exam, this book provides essential
revision to maximise chances of exam success. Key points
Presents exam tasks split into three sections; first
explaining skill domains, second following the syllabus,
third a complete mock circuit Written by authors with
extensive experience running MRCOG Part 3 revision
courses Gives practical advice on how to approach
revision and useful tips to improve exam technique
Part 1 MRCOG Revision Notes and Sample SBAs Neelanjana
Mukhopadhaya 2020-12-10 A concise guide tailored towards
the curriculum and current exam style of the MRCOG Part
1 examination for obstetricians and gynaecologists.
Bu shou pin tu fan fan shu 2004
Concise Practice Essays for MRCOG 2 Solwayo Ngwenya
2006-07-10 Features 100 short essay questions on
commonly examined topics from the syllabus, which are
accompanied by answers presented as essay plans. In each
answer, the authors have included salient points, in
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list form, and have indicated a mark for each point.
Past Papers 2004
MRCOG Part 2: 550 MCQs, EMQs and SAQs Rekha Wuntakal
2013-01-02 MRCOG PART 2: 550 MCQs, EMQs and SAQs offers
the most up-to-date and comprehensive coverage of
practice questions for trainees preparing for the MRCOG
Part 2 written exam. Presented in a clear layout,
chapters are mapped to the syllabus to deliver
structured revision in all the key topics. Featuring a
wealth of practice questions and fully descriptive
answers, this book provides the essential revision tool
to maximise chances of exam success. 550 questions,
comprising 250 MCQs, 250 EMQs and 50 SAQs, reflecting
the breadth of topics encountered in the actual exam
Answers feature concise rationales to consolidate
knowledge and understanding Extensive evidence-based
referencing to relate theory to clinical practice
MRCOG Part 1 MCQ Revision Book David Ireland 1994 This
book of MCQs is based on past college questions and
covers the complete range of topics which commonly
appear in the MRCOG examination. It includes correct
answers, teaching notes, a self-marking scheme and two
complete practice examinations which provide a good
method of self-assessment for candidates. The book also
includes a recommended reading list for further study
and an MCQ revision index for easy reference to specific
topics.
mrcog part 2 pastpapers 1997-2001 questions and answers
khaldoun sharif khan FRCOG FRCS MD
SBAs and EMQs for the MRCOG Tahir Mahmood 2015-07-30
Specifically designed for the MRCOG exam part 2, SBAs
and EMQs for MRCOG Part 2 will offer 500 questions
mapped closely to the Royal College of Obstetrics and
Gynaecology curriculum to help candidates prepare for
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the newly adapted exam. This book features 250 Single
Best Answers multiple choice questions and 250 extended
matching questions with explanations and sources for
further reading, ensuring effective self-assessment of
knowledge and preparation for exam conditions. Providing
a thorough assessment of the reader's knowledge of
Obstetrics and Gynaecology this revision book will give
candidates up to date and realistic preparation for the
MRCOG exam part 2.
Past Papers MRCOG Part One Multiple Choice Questions
MRCOG Examination Committee 2004-12-01 The Part 1 MRCOG
covers basic science knowledge as it applies to
obstetrics and gynaecology. There are two papers, both
of which contain a mixture of single best answer
questions (SBAs) and multiple choice questions (MCQs).
This book provides a verbatim transcript for the MCQ
element of each of the 10 papers set between 1997 and
2001, giving candidates the opportunity to test their
knowledge and preparedness for the examination against
real questions.
The Secrets of MRCOG Medhat Hassanaien 2007
Part 2 MRCOG: Single Best Answer Questions Andrew Sizer
2016-04-04 Part 2 MRCOG: SBA Questions contains
invaluable preparation and practice for candidates
undertaking the Royal College of Obstetricians and
Gynaecologists Part 2 MRCOG examination. It contains 400
practice questions written by a highly experienced team
of MRCOG question writers, alongside detailed answers
referencing each question to either an RCOG, NICE or WHO
guideline, or an article in the professional journal
‘The Obstetrician & Gynaecologist’. This will enable
candidates to understand the reasoning and knowledge
base behind the question, as well as giving them a clear
reference should they wish to read further around the
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subject. The first part of the book introduces and
explains the new format of the Part 2 MRCOG exam, giving
insightful advice on the skills required to write a good
SBA question. The second part of the book contains
chapters matched to the 15 of the 19 modules of the core
curriculum, giving a comprehensive range of questions
and answers with detailed explanations and references.
For anyone preparing for the Part 2 MRCOG exam, this
book will provide extensive and comprehensive practice
and guidance from an expert author team.
Get Through MRCOG Part 2: EMQs Justin C Konje 2009-10-30
Modelled on the current MRCOG syllabus, Get Through
MRCOG Part 2: EMQs is designed to test candidates'
theoretical and practical knowledge of obstetrics and
gynaecology. The book opens with an introductory section
explaining the format of the examination, providing
advice on how to prepare for it and how EMQs should be
approached in order to obtain the highest marks. 320
EMQs are presented in the form of eight practice papers,
reflecting the level of difficulty and style of the
actual examination, and each answer is supplemented with
a detailed explanation to help candidates assess and
improve their own level of knowledge. Providing an
invaluable bank of revision questions, Get Through MRCOG
Part 2: EMQs is the essential revision guide for all
specialist trainees preparing for this examination. The
book is comprehensive and authoritative: Justin Konje
was closely involved in pioneering the introduction of
EMQs into the MRCOG examination and runs a highly
regarded MRCOG Part 2 course in the UK.
Practice Single Best Answer Questions Neelanjana
Mukhopadhaya 2015-05-07 Practice Single Best Answer
Questions: MRCOG Part 2 is an ideal revision resource
for the new SBA format MRCOG Part 2 exam. The book
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contains over 200 questions across eight topics, based
on the RCOG (Royal College of Obstetrics and
Gynaecology) and NICE (National Institute for Health and
Care Excellence) guidelines. The first chapter covers
antenatal care and labour complications in UK practice,
including physiology, pharmacology, and labour
mechanism. Further chapters cover aspects of normal and
abnormal labour, caesarean section, cardiotocography
(measuring the heartbeat of an unborn baby), and foetal
hypoxia. Also included are questions on endometriosis,
menstrual disorders, pelvic pain, cervical
intraepithelial neoplasia and cervical cancers, vulval
intraepithelial neoplasia and vulval disorders. The
chapter on fertility includes general questions on male
and female subfertility, and the urogynaecology section
features questions on general procedures and treatment
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in primary care. Chapter eight consists of a complete
practice SBA paper of 50 questions, to be taken under
examination conditions. All chapters provide references
for further reading to help MRCOG candidates prepare for
the Part 2 exam. Key Points Over 200 questions arranged
into eight topics Questions based on RCOG and NICE
guidelines Excellent practice for the new SBA format
exam, including a complete practice paper Authored by
the convenor for International MRCOG Part 1 courses and
member of the assessment sub-committee of RCOG
MCQs and Short Answer Questions for MRCOG David Luesley
2017-06-30 This book aims to assist the acquisition of
'evidence-based' core knowledge of obstetrics and
gynaecology and can be used by the trainee as a selfassessment aid throughout training and during revision
for the Membership of the Royal College of Obstetricians
and Gynaecologists (MRCOG) examination.
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